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Notification of Public Comment Draft Report 
 

The Public Comment Draft Report for the re-assessment of the above fishery is now available for 

stakeholder review. Information on this assessment are available on MSC‘s website: 

https://fisheries.msc.org/en/fisheries/isf-iceland-cod/@@view.  

Stakeholders wishing to make comments on the Public Comment Draft Report are advised to consult 

and use for this purpose MSC guidelines and template regarding stakeholder input, available on 

https://www.msc.org/documents/get-certified/stakeholders.  

Stakeholders making claims, including claims of errors of fact, regarding the Public Comment Draft 

Report must provide objective evidence in support of such claims.  

Comments submitted on the Public Comment Draft Report must reach Tún by 17.00 GMT on 9th of 

February 2017, using the contact details below.  

 

Vottunarstofan Tún ehf. 

Email: tun@tun.is  

Tel.: +354 511 1330 
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